
Welcome to Sweetwater and thank you for being our guest today! Whether 
you are joining us online or in person, we trust that you will be blessed by the 
worship music and teaching from God's Word. So that we know you were our 
guests today, please scan the QR code and stop by our Guest Services for a 

free gift.  It’s our way of saying “Thank you” for being our guest! 

Office Hours:  Mon-Thur, 8:30am-4:30pm, Fri, 8:30am-12:00pm 

Ways To Give @ Sweetwater 

• Mail check to church office  

• Drop in Offering Box as you exit - cash or check 

• Text the word Giving to 407-863-7006 with your existing ShelbyNext Giving account 

• Online - fbsweetwater.org/online-giving 

Sunday, June 20 
  9:00am  Bible Study on Site  
10:30am  Worship Service + Sweetwater Kids/Wee Worship 
12:00pm     Spanish Church - South Campus 
     
Monday, June 21 
  6:30pm  Leadership Team Mtg   
  7:00pm  Grief Share 
 
Tuesday, June 22 
  6:30pm  Facilities Team Mtg 
 
 Wednesday, June 23 
  6:00pm     Bible Study with Pastor Buddy 
 
Thursday,  June 24 
  9:00am  LifeLine Screening 
   
Sunday, June 27 
  9:00am    Bible Study on Site  
10:30am    Worship Service + Sweetwater Kids/Wee Worship 
12:00pm    Spanish Church - South Campus 

   407.862.3893 

Facebook.com/fbsconnect guest password: ilovesweetwater 

Financial Update Oct 2020 - Sept 2021 

WORSHIP CENTER  

SOUND SYSTEM  

GOAL IS $108,000 
 

Collected to date:  $48,868 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
JULY 7, 14, 21, 28 & AUGUST 4 
6:30pm - 9:00pm 
This year we take the children to Mystery Island where they will              
encounter a real life pirate and discover the hidden treasures of 
the attributes of God. Registration is open and you can sign up 
today on our website at fbsweetwater.org/children-ministries. 

June 20, 2021 

 

Dr. Charles “Buddy” Parrish 
 

“Hell”   
 

Matthew 25:41-46 

 

Amazon Prime Day is June 21.  Sign up for AmazonSmile and 
select First Baptist Church Sweetwater as your preferred                    
charity at smile.amazon.com/ch/51-0193889. Remember to 
shop for deals at smile.amazon.com, or with AmazonSmile 
ON in the Amazon app, and AmazonSmile will donate to us at 
no cost to you. 

There is no financial report this week  

due to the Financial Secretary  

being out of the office.  

In order to accommodate this year's new Vacation Bible 
School format, Christmas in July has moved to September. 
Any toys you pick up at sales over the summer for this event 
can be saved till then. This event benefits local children in 
Apopka who qualify for services at Loaves and Fishes to                   
insure they receive a toy at Christmas. More information will be 

coming in August.  

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=32P7XUS798QH4&K=25OH0BFIJVBY7&M=urn:rtn:msg:20210607150209b5b51ce5620e4ce5b4c8455ec590p0na&R=22QHPV8ELRUKU&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F51-0193889%3Fref%3Dorg_em_msg_smi_pd_x_mkt&H=QYW0DA9K0UUTNCHDQBJF2NIP4TU

